
Pregnancy Questionnaire and Waiver 

Receiving ketamine and/or other drugs during pregnancy may be harmful to a developing 
fetus.  It is the policy of Revival Infusion Madison that women who are pregnant or 
breastfeeding, or who may be pregnant, should not undergo IV ketamine infusions.


If you are a woman who is pregnant or breastfeeding, or if there is a chance you might be 
pregnant, please inform Revival Infusion Madison staff immediately.  You have the option of 
taking a pregnancy test in our office prior to your infusion.


Full Name:______________________________________________


Today’s Date:____________________________________________


Are you currently pregnant or breastfeeding?                                                 Yes             No


Is there a chance you may be pregnant?                                                        Yes             No

 
Would you like to take a pregnancy test prior to your infusion today?           Yes             No


Please Note: 

Should you fail to inform Revival Infusion Madison about a potential pregnancy and/or decline 
to take a pregnancy test, by your signature below, you agree to waive, release, and discharge 
any and all liability, claims, demands, actions, or causes of action against Revival Infusion 
Madison or its employees, staff, providers, and agents from any loss, claim, damage, injury, 
illness, fees or harm as a result of the administration of an IV ketamine infusion during 
pregnancy.


By signing this form, I agree and understand that I have an ongoing responsibility to inform 
Revival Infusion Madison staff and providers if I ever become pregnant or suspect that I may 
be pregnant.


Signature:_________________________________________________


